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News and Notes 

 

Nunc cursus magna quis  

Upcoming Events 
 
May 13  Last Day of Preschool 
May 14  Preschool Graduation~6:30 pm 
 
 
 
 

 
Show and 

share Letter 
Red 

 
 

April 
Birthdays  

----- 
Ms. Amber-6th 

Draven-11th 
Finley-18th 

Autumn-26th 
Adrian-26th 

Demon Pride Pledge 
P I will have Pride 
R I will have Respect 
I   I will have Integrity 
D I will have Discipline 
E I will have Enthusiasm 

Please dress your child appropriately for the changing weather.  
Students must have jackets!  Unless it is raining, we will be going 
outside every day.   
 
Our last day of preschool will be Thursday, May 13th, with 
graduation the following evening.  We are working on scheduling a 
kindergarten transition day before school is out.  
 
Preschool Graduation is May 14th at 6:30 pm in the high school 
gymnasium.  Families may sit together, observing social distancing 
from others as much as possible.  Masks will be required. 
 
Book orders are coming home for the last time this week.  They 
are due by Thursday, April 23rd.  There is an online option to have 
them shipped to your house if you prefer.  
 
Show and Share is on Monday.  Please help your child find 
something that is the color red. 
 

Star Student 
*My name is Marley Scott.  
*I am 5 years old. 
*The people in my family Mom-
Becky, Brother-Parker, Dad-Aaron, 
and Nathan.  
*My favorite food is noodles. 
*My favorite color is pink. 
*My favorite book is Princesses. 
My pets are: Dog-Oscar, Cat-Sonny, 
and chickens. 
*I want to be a doctor and a teacher 
when I grow up. 
 



 

 

 


